
February 2015
Happy Scrappers

March meeting will be held at the Dry Creek Retreat on March 21, at 
10:30.  Please let me know if your coming up for the meeting so that I can 
order you a meal. The price of that meal is $9.  I have Pat M & Ann B. so far.

1. Explanation for the website.  We had to buy the Happy Scrapper 
name for 1 years at approx. $40.  The website price was $33.51 
for 3 years. To my knowledge, everyone is able to get on the 
website. Remember, the old link will no longer work, you will 
have to go to the new site and RE-BOOK MARK it.

2. Sylvia's Stepping stone project will be due in August.  
3. Count on Helen's project to count is 30.  

Piecefully Yours,
PJ Broussard

2015 Hostess
March – Dry Creek
April – Linda T, Jane & Winnie
May – Shelly, Gayle & Linda A
June – Carolyn Slack & Cathy L
July – Barbara L, Helen & Carolyn F
August – JoAnn, Angel & Linda J
September – Ruby, Laura &Sue
October – Laurell & Helen
November – Dawn & Lydia
December – PJ


